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OFFICE OF THE October 20, 1982
COMMISSIONER

Carolyn Dalton
700-A East Third Street
Bloomsburg, PA 17815

Dear Ms. Dalton:

Thank you for your mailgram of October 6,
1982 and your comments regarding the
licensing of the Susquehanna facility. Since
this is a contested issue before the
Commission, I am unable to fully respond to
your letter. I have asked that ycour comments
be placed in the Public Document Room and
served on the parties of this proceeding.
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